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rly 12,2006

Dear Chief Mukwa:

I thank you for your most recent correspondence about an Aboriginal initiative for the

creation of sustainable housing for Aboriginal People in Canada.

The Govemor General was pleased to read about the joint ventures you are exploring

with other Aboriginal Communities. Unfbrtunately, due to a very heavily committed program, it
will not be possible for her to meet with you in the next few months. Perhaps a meeting in the

late Fall can be arranged.

Her Excellency hopes that you keep her informed on the progress of your project and she

has asked me to convey to you her greetings and very best wishes for success in your initiative.

Yours sincerely,

,brt,w1)rr-t'a
Curtis Barlow

Acting Secretary
to the Govemor General

Chief Wabiska Mukwa (Zane Bell)
Chief
Algonquin Woodland M6tis Aboriginal Tribe
PO Box 940
Minden ON KOM 2K0
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